
 

 

Welcome back! 
Summer Term 2 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back after the half term break! We hope you’ve all had a great week - the 

children certainly have lots of adventures to share with us. 

 

This term’s topic is all about the  and there will also be lots of exploring to do seaside

in our forest area. 

 

We will be doing a lot of sensory play with sand, shells, pebbles and foam as well as a 

lot of seaside crafts. 

 

In preschool we are led by the children’s interests, so a lot of the things we do aren’t 

pre-planned - we encourage the best learning through play for all our children. 

 

We will also be learning about sun safety and would please ask that parents continue 

to apply and send a labelled bottle of suncream as well as a sun hat and a bottle of 

water. Also spare clothes are an essential as the children often get wet and dirty 

playing outside. 

 

There will be a beach party later in the term as well as a walk to Alnmouth beach and 

sports day to enjoy. Dates to follow. 

 

This is the last term in preschool for a lot of our children before moving on to 

reception in September...We’ll make it one to remember! 

 

 

 

Many thanks 

Jillian/Karen/Louise 

June 2018 
 


